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Subject:  Annual report of the proportion of vehicles that conform to the specifications of the 

Commitment to Advancing Automatic Emergency Braking (AEB) Technology 

 

 

Below is Maserati’s submission for the annual report of vehicles that conform to the voluntary 

commitment to advancing automatic emergency braking technology after September 1, 2020 and 

before August 31, 2021. 

 

Maserati remains committed to this initiative and looks forward to continued progress in the future. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

/s/ John R. McDonald 

 

 

John R. McDonald 

 

Head of Technical Safety & Regulatory Compliance 

Maserati Americas 

One Chrysler Drive 

Auburn Hills, MI 48322  
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